
 

pcu-regina  

 
 
 
April 16, 2014 
 
 
Colin Craig 
(ccraig@taxpayer.com) 
 
 
Dear Mr. Craig: 
 
 
Thank you for your email of April 14, 2014, regarding legislation being 
considered in Ottawa and your suggestion for Saskatchewan. 
 
I have forwarded your email to the Honourable Ken Krawetz, Deputy 
Premier and Minister of Finance, for his information and consideration.  
 
Thank you for writing.  
 
 
Brad Wall 
Premier 
 
 
cc Honourable Ken Krawetz 

Deputy Premier and Minister of Finance  
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